
APPI Mission Statement
We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut.

We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion
and services for our members.

CONNECTION 2024 Conference Early Bird Registration ends May 1

CONNECTION 2024, CIP and APPI’s joint national planning conference will be held in Edmonton
from July 9 to 11. Our early bird deals end soon! We encourage you to register today to take
advantage of these savings. Don’t miss this chance to connect, collaborate, and innovate with
professional planning colleagues from across the country.
Register Here | CONNECTION 2024 National Hybrid Conference (pheedloop.com)

Edmonton's own Don Iveson will be the Keynote Speaker for July 10.

Don served as Edmonton’s 35th Mayor from 2013 to 2021 with a guiding leadership principle to make
things better for the next generation. Since retiring from City Hall, Don continues to live in Edmonton.

He is a member of the Expert Panel on Adaptation at the Canadian Climate Institute, serves as Co-
Chair of the Task Force on Housing and Climate, and volunteers as Board Co-Chair of the Canadian
Alliance to End Homelessness.
Keynote Speakers | CONNECTION 2024 National Hybrid Conference (pheedloop.com)

What can you expect?

Keynote presentations
48 sessions in total that focus on topics from climate change, community planning, housing,
reconciliation and more.
Learning tours that will showcase solutions and ideas from other planners to enhance your
conference experience.
Hands-on-workshops where you will learn new skills and tools to advance your planning
practice.
Career support through our resume clinics, headshot lounge, and job opportunities.
Networking opportunities to meet planners, make career connections, and social events like
our Welcome Reception at the Canadian Icehouse and Closing Reception at Fort Edmonton
Park. Non-delegates can now register to attend only these events.

CPL units earned by attending conference programming will automatically be uploaded to your CPL
log on your member profile.
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